On May 15th Board Member Sandra Richmond submitted the following questions regarding Board Item P-M5 Rolling Green Elementary Project Modifications.
Question:  Who did the survey?

Response:  The surveyor, SFRN, was hired directly by the School District.  

Question:  Is there any penalty to them?

Response:  The District is currently pursing reimbursement.
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